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March 15, 2016
 
Meaghen Reid,  
Clerk/Director of Legislative Services 
Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
8348 Wellington Road 124, P.O. Box 700 
Rockwood, Ontario 
N0B 2K0 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Reid, 
 
RE: Zoning By-law Amendment application ZBA 01/14 – Proposed 

Aggregate Extraction  
 
Thank you for circulating the notice of a public meeting for the above noted file.   
The City is generally concerned with the impacts of mineral aggregate operations 
adjacent to the City. Staff have reviewed the application and supporting information 
you have provided and have no concerns with the proposal at this time. 
 
As the Township is aware, the Lake Erie Region Source Protection Committee will 
be developing water quantity policies over the next couple of years that will be 
integrated into the approved Grand River Source Protection Plan.  We note that the 
City’s draft WHPA Q1/Q2 local area extends nearby the proposed pit extraction 
area.  The delineation of the local area is still being refined and is therefore subject to 
change. As a result, the Township may have responsibilities to protect the City’s 
water supply from a water quantity perspective, should the WHPA Q1/Q2 local area 
encompass the subject property.   
 
Accordingly, we would caution the proponent that future water quantity policies may 
include limitations on certain activities associated with the subject application.   
 
Please notify the City of the Township’s decision on this matter. 
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Sincerely, 

 
Tim Donegani 
Policy Planner 
 
Infrastructure, Development and Enterprise  
Planning, Urban Design and Building Services  
Location: 1 Carden St.  
 
T 519-822-1260  ext. 2521 
F 519-822-4632 
E tim.donegani@guelph.ca 
 
C  Melissa Aldunate, Manager of Policy Planning and Urban Design  

Dave Belanger, Water Supply Program Manager  
Peter Rider, Risk Management Official  
Todd Salter, General Manager of Planning, Urban Design and Building 

 Services 
 Kyle Davis, RMO, Wellington County 
  
   
 


